
December (Family Month) 

1 7:30 a.m. Membership Committee Meeting 

1 Noon Regular Meeting 

8 Noon Regular Meeting 

8 1:00 p.m. Literacy Committee Meeting 

8 4:00 p.m. Board of Directors Meeting @ 

United Way Office 

15 Noon Holiday Meeting with Guests 

(Last meeting until after the  

Holidays) 
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We were warmly greeted at the door 

by Tony Neuner and Eric Nickelsen. 

Raffle tickets were sold by Hill Turner 

and Tim Kane. 

Our meeting was called to order by 

President Andrea who delivered the 

Governors Leon’s 100 hundred words. 

She also reminded us that there are five 

openings for RYLA, and reminded all to 

get their nominees signed up.   

Dr. Roberts led us in Prayer and 

Pledge after offering a moment of silence 

for the victims of the Terrorist attacks in 

Paris. Richard Sherrill graciously filled 

and delivered sunshine.  He introduced 

our two military guests. Happy Birthday 

was sung to Leslie Halsall, Issa 

Ephtimios, and Skip Furlong.  Ted Brown 

won the $43.00 raffle. 

Mark Harden then introduced our 

guest speaker  --  Captain Keith Hoskins, 

the Commanding Officer of Pensacola 

Naval Air Station.  Captain Hoskins, who 

has been our guest speaker once before 

greeted us with a big Happy 100
th
 

Birthday to the club.  He explained that 

the tightened security aboard the base 

was a direct order from D.C. in an effort 

to safeguard and protect all on board the 

base.  The bases mission is support the 

Fleet, Members and Families. He also 

explained about the ship currently 

operating at the base has extended its 

stay there.  NAS is one of only four 

bases in the continental United States 

that has both an Airfield and a Port, 

which makes it a valuable asset to the 

military.  He also explained that they 

have increased training with other 

branches of the military, such as the Air 

Force.  All of these things help to ensure 

that our base remains an important part 

of our community.  Captain Hoskins 

finishes his tour as Base Commander 

next year.   

President Andrea closed the meeting 

and reminded everyone to sign up for the 

Bell Ringer Program.  This year we will 

be at the Entrance and Exit of Sam’s 

Club.  

 Last week’s program and military guests showed

how much the club benefits from the many

contacts Mark Harden has.

 The way UWF sports program are expanding the

WHEELS may have to add a section to quote Judy

Bense on the happenings.  Now it’s basketball,

soccer, volleyball and the follow up of football.

Perhaps the club should be planning some group

attendance at future events.

 This is the time to watch the trimmings in the Coe

Hardware emporium.  They always have a bright

face on Christmas.

 Congrats to Alan Bookman.  His legal role has just

gained a new award.

 During our club’s first year quotes from members

said that the best lunch at the San Carlos was the

hot roast beef sandwich.  The reports were good.

These past few Tuesdays members have been

smiling again, at everything including the pie.
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   5:30 pm 

Perdido Triggers Restaurant Wed.   7:30 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course 

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of   

November 24th through November 30th 

Bill Elebash - November 24 – born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 23 years  

Malcolm Thomas – November 25 – born in Wichita Falls, TX, in Rotary 5 years  

Alan Bookman - November 28 – born in New Orleans, LA, in Rotary 27 years  

Auby Smith - November 29 – born in Boaz, AL, in Rotary 10 years  

Dave Galloway - November 29 – born in Atlanta, GA, in Rotary 44 years  

Gary Bembry - November 29 – born in Tallahassee, FL, in Rotary 14 years  

Jimmy Coe - November 30 – born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 24 years 

Nov 24 - Rotary Rooters “The Origins of Thanksgiving Nationally & Here” 

Dec    1 - Escambia County, Commissioner Grover Robinson 

Dec   8 - Escambia County School District, Superintendent Malcolm  

              Thomas 

November 24 
Prayer/Pledge: John Trawick 

Sunshine: Jimmy Jones 

 

December 1 
Prayer/Pledge: Shawn Brantley 

Sunshine: Charles Beall 


